
      
          February 9, 2004 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission    February 18, 2004 
 

INTERSECTION OF 2ND STREET AND HERMOSA AVENUE 
 

Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission receive and file this report. 
 
Summary: 
 
At the August 20, 2003 meeting of the Public Works Commission, it was suggested that 
the four-way traffic light at the intersection of 2nd Street and Hermosa Avenue be 
replaced by a four-way stop with flashing lights in an effort to reduce the number of 
accidents at this location. 
 
Sgt. Thompson of the HBPD will present the accident figures for the six-month period 
the four-way stop with flashing lights has been in place. 
 
 
Attachment:  Excerpt from 8/20/03 Minutes 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
 
  


